
Do NOT enter ANY HRCU facility if you have tested positive for, have been 
exposed to, or have any symptoms of Coronavirus.   Anyone coming into any of 
our facilities who meets these criteria can be expelled from membership.   If you 
fall into one of these classifications, please contact us by phone or through online 
banking and we will work to help you find alternative ways to do transactions. 
 
Breach of this policy cannot only result in membership expulsion, but could also 
cause severe illness or even the death of others.  As a credit union, Holy Rosary is 
founded on the philosophy of “people helping people.”  Therefore, we believe 
that all our members share that ideal and would not want to hurt others.  We do 
not believe that anyone in our credit union family wants to be responsible for 
transmitting the virus that can kill another or many others.   We believe that our 
members are interested in the welfare of each in our group and not just their own 
banking needs.  
 
To paraphrase the prophet Jeremiah, we should be committed to helping, rather 
than hurting, others because “in (their) welfare you will find your welfare.” Please 
join us in protecting and working together for the welfare of all. 
 
Thank you 


